
Details on Westhills Park Clean up 

In cooperation with Langford Parks and Langford Fire Rescue (FIRESMART), the Langford Residents 
Association (LRAS) will host another community clean up event at Westhills Park (3249 Westshore 
Parkway) on  Saturday May 24th. We will all work together to remove invasive species and  "firesmart" 
this park.  
 
For this particular event we are extremely happy to welcome a large group of volunteers (100+) from 
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints. Their Victoria Stake is celebrating their 50th anniversary, 
and are marking this event with a community volunteer "service project". We are so happy that they 
have engaged LRAS and have chosen Langford and our May 24th event as their community volunteer 
project of choice.  
 
Our timings are slightly different from the usual; check in will be at the south entrance of the park by the 
Lighthouse Christian Academy (1289 Parkdale drive) at 8:45AM, where parking is provided. We intend to 
start our cleanup activities at 9:15 AM. You should dress in layers for the weather and bring some good 
work gloves, eye protection and wear good shoes with good grip. If you have your own hand pruner, 
then please bring that as well. Tools, water and snacks will be available and the fun will end around 
noon. All participants in this event are invited to join our friends from the Church for a 1 PM 
complimentary lunch at 701 Mann Ave. 
 
All members of the community are welcome; and we all look forward to seeing you on Saturday the 
24th!! 

 

 

 


